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 Carrier Liaison Program 

Dominican Republic Extension Stamp 

The Dominican Republic has announced that beginning January 18, 2023, a stamp will be 
placed on passports pending renewal, extending the validity of passports for one year. 

This validity extension stamp will be protected with an adhesive sheet in order to maintain its 
integrity until the passport book in use is replaced.  

If you have a question on boarding a traveler, it should be directed to the appropriate Regional 
Carrier Liaison Group (RCLG), Immigration Advisory Program (IAP) Officer or Joint Security 
Program (JSP) Officer.   
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